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                                      VOICE MAIL -  (905) 771-5448 
                           DIRECT LINE - (905) 771-8830 
ENGINEERING AND PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT                    FACSIMILE - (905) 771-2405 
 
 
March 26, 2007 
 
 
Katarina Cvetkovic 
Program Manager 
Transportation Association of Canada 
2323 St. Laurent Blvd. 
Ottawa ON  K1G 4J8 
 
Dear Ms Cvetkovic: 
 
Subject: 2006 TAC Sustainable Urban Transportation Award 
  Smart Commute 404-7, Markham, Richmond Hill 
 
 
The Town of Richmond Hill is pleased to nominate the Smart Commute 404-7 program for the 
TAC’s Sustainable Urban Transportation Award. 
 
We believe that this program should be recognized for its contribution to the development and 
enhancement of sustainable transportation.  This program is innovative and enhances the 
sustainability of urban transportation through social, economic and environmental components 
within the Town of Richmond Hill and the Town of Markham. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to submit our proposal and we look forward to hearing from you 
on the results. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marcel Lanteigne, B.A.,  C.E.T. 
Manager of Transportation and Site Plans 
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